
WELCOME TO OUR SECOND UPWORK
PROJECT NEWSLETTER-2025 UPDATE!

We are excited to share the highlights from our recent Train the trainers (TTT),
which took place in Krakow, Poland. The successful organization of this event
would not have been possible without the invaluable support of our partner,
Stella Virium. Their dedication and collaboration played a pivotal role in making
this meeting a success.

Over 20 teachers attended the TTT, creating a dynamic environment for
collaboration and knowledge exchange. During the event, we had the
opportunity to showcase our materials and resources, facilitating rich
discussions on how best to enhance e-learning course for learners with special
needs.

We are excited to share with you our recent accomplishments and the valuable
feedback we've received in this promising year of 2025.

As we continue to grow and evolve, we are grateful for your support and are
thrilled to bring you updates on the progress and successes we've achieved so
far.  
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Sharing Knowledge and Resources



OUR ACHIEVEMENTS

We continue to make significant progress on the Digital Curriculum
for VET Professionals (Vocational Education and Training). Our team

is dedicated to developing comprehensive, accessible training paths

specifically tailored to meet the needs of learners with special

requirements.

We're excited to announce that our upcoming Learning Platform will

serve as a central hub for all project-related resources and learning

materials, providing an easy-to-navigate platform for both educators

and learners.
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In our ongoing efforts to enhance the learning experience, we are

excited to present our new website.

Stay connected!

We will keep you updated with our progress and upcoming milestones.

Stay tuned for more exciting news from the UP WORK project!

EXCITING UPDATES: New Website!
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https://www.upworkproject.eu/ 


